EJ

TOWN OF HARRISON VILLAGE OF HARRISON

ASSESSOR'S OFFICE

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Richard Dionisio, Supervisor

Members of the Town Board

FROM:

Joseph Calandrella, Assessor

DATE:

January 27, 2022

SUBJECT:

AUTHORITY TO GRANT EXEMPTIONS ON THE 2022 TOWN

ASSESSMENT ROLL.

Attached hereto is a copy of the above referenced Executive Order regarding the authority at the local municipality to approve all AGED and individuals with DISABILITIES exemptions.

The Executive Order has been reviewed by the Law Department, and I hereby request that the Town Board approve the Executive Order.

JC:jg Attachment